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I am a stakeholder as I am a parent and family that currently chooses to home school our 
children.  I strongly support the proposed amendments to s209 and 229A. Extending the cutoff 
from the year the child turns 17 to 18 gives Home education students the same opportunities as 
distance education students and on-site education students.  
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